
 

 

November 3, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: LEAD SCREENING AND REPORTING REQUIREMENTS IN THE 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
 
The purpose of this provider alert is to inform the MedStar Family Choice District of 
Columbia (MFC-DC) pediatric providers about the District’s blood lead screening, 
reporting, and case management requirements and available resources for additional 
information. 
 
Click here to access the jointly issued letter from the Department of Health Care 
Finance and the Department of Energy. This letter provides information on lead 
screening and reporting requirements in the District of Columbia. 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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